
   
From: steve Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 8:45 PM 
To: Sellen, Erica A <Erica.Sellen@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Subject: [External] LAFCO detachment 
 
My name is Stephen Brown.  I live in Fallbrook, CA.  I am very invested in my 
community and its future well being.  I am an elected member of the Fallbrook 
Community Planning Group and serve on several committees as well.  I am contacting 
you not as a member of the Planning Group, but as a concerned citizen and Rainbow 
Water rate payer.  My wife and I live on a little over one acre which supports numerous 
fruit and nut trees as well as a significant garden that is maintained throughout the 
different growing seasons.  We have watched our water bill climb continuously in the 12 
years we have lived in Fallbrook.  We see avocado groves  being abandoned because 
of water costs.  I am in strong support of detachment.  The impact to the rest of the 
district will be approximately 1.5%, whereas the pure water program embarked on by 
San Diego will cost about 9% plus a per capita cost in addition.  Do what is right and 
ethical.  VOTE IN FAVOR OF DETACHMENT. 
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